
September 30, 2013                            SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING 7:30PM

PRESENT: Ronald Bono, Supervisor; Gregory Reuter, Bradley Dixon, Patricia Bikowsky and James
Lundrigan, Councilpersons; Attorney William Getman; PB Chairman Roger Williams;
Theodore Modrzejewski and Bruce Tanner, Planning Board Members; MCS
Superintendent Perry Dewey, Tracy McLain, Town Clerk and approximately 135 guests.

Supervisor Bono opened the meeting at 7:30PM with the pledge of allegiance. He explains that the
purpose of this meeting is to hold a public hearing on the proposed wind law.

Jim Lundrigan makes a motion to open the public hearing, Brad Dixon  2nd it, all in favor so moved.

There were 32 town residents/landowners and 4 out of town residents that spoke at the public hearing. 21
written comments were also handed in but not read at the meeting. Further action on the proposed wind
law will take place on October 1, 2013 at a special meeting.

At 9:10PM Brad Dixon made the motion to close the public hearing, Patty Bikowsky 2nd it.
At 9:10PM Jim Lundrigan made a motion to adjourn, Patty Bikowsky  2nd it, all in favor so moved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Tracy McLain
Town Clerk

.




